
 

 

 

INVITATION TO: 

 

TransAqua’s Annual General Meeting 

 

David Muir, Chair, and the Board of TransAqua – the Greater Moncton 

Wastewater Commission – wish to invite all interested citizens of 

Moncton, Dieppe and Riverview, as well as other interested citizens and 

stakeholders, to attend its Annual General Meeting which will take place 

virtually on September 18, 2020 at 10:00 a.m. 

 

To attend the meeting, R.S.V.P. at information@transaqua.ca by 

September 11, 2020 

 

Everyone is welcome! 

 

 

 

 


